
Turn snapshots 
into opportunity.
Your journey as a 
photographer is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Navigate
your domain.
Your journey as a 
web developer is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Explore 
your aesthetic.
Your journey as 
a designer is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Leave
no stone
unturned.
Your journey as a 
brand strategist is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



w

Calculate
your
adventure.

Calculate your
adventure.
Your journey as 
an accountant is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Let your
words
ignite.
Your journey as 
a copywriter is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Bring
the
world 
along.
Your journey as a 
social media strategist 
is just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



No moment
forgotten.
Your journey as a 
videographer is
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Seek and build
relationships.
Your journey as an 
account executive is 
just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.



Your journey
is just beginning.

Gain experience with real clients 
at UNL’s student-run advertising 
agency. Apply by March 1 at 
www.jacht.agency/apply.


